Mas. Wantkess M. ,(Ba/ian

April 3, 1985

His Eminence

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate
diocese of the Armenian Church of America
630 Second Avenue

New York, New York 10016

Dear Eminence:

I want to thank you for sending me the records by
Pavel Lisitsian and Armenag Shah Mooradian, as well
as the Bookstore Catalogue.

It was kind of you to remember to send them and I
know that we will all enjoy them for many years.

I hope the activities go well for the 70th Anniversary
Commemoration which the Diocese is organizing during
the week of April 24th.

Vartkess joins me in sending our kindest regards

and best wishes for your well-being during this Holy
Week.

Ri;iii§EU]]y,

Rita Ba]ian
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